
RE: Credit Union Centre, Middleton & District Arena & Bridgetown Arena 

 

Dear Facility Users, 

 

The arena managers of the three above mentioned facilities would like to inform the users of our 

facilities the facilities rules around COVID-19 contract tracing.  

It will be the responsibilities of the users to take record of all people included in a rental that are 

entering and exiting the buildings. Below are examples but not limiting to whom must be on the contact 

lists as ALL PERSONS ARE TO BE ACCOUNTED FOR. A safety administrative person for the sessions must 

be located at or near the front entrances to account for their rental. 

 Players 

 Coaches & Bench Staff 

 Officials 

 Parents 

 Spectators 

The facilities have a lot of monies invested in making and preparing the ice surfaces for the players and 

as per PUBLIC HEALTH all people entering a facility must be accounted for.  

As we know you are all wanting a long and successful recreational season as are we, therefore the above 

mentioned is 100% mandatory with no exceptions.  

In the event there are overlapping sessions (example games or practices) the information for both 

sessions will be forwarded to public health in the event of a possible exposure to COVID-19. 

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated, in the event it is not followed the facilities hold the 

right to limit an access to people that are not being tracked as part of the session. No facility wants to 

eliminate spectators so please adhere to the above-mentioned facility request. 

 

 

 

 

Wayne Fowler                                            Steve Clayton                                        Albert Johnson 

President, Credit Union Centre               Bridgetown Arena                                Middleton & District Arena 


